
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This Half Term’s Values: Self-belief and Kindness 
 

Newsletter #14 – Autumn Term 2023 – Friday 22nd December 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
So, we have reached the end of a long and busy autumn term and you will probably be relieved to hear that 
today’s newsletter is a very brief one.  On behalf of all of the staff and governors at Sageston CP School I 
want to wish each and every one of you a very merry Christmas and a happy and prosperous 2024. 
 
A reminder that we return to school on Tuesday 9th January because Monday 8th January is an INSET day 
where staff will be engaging in professional learning activities prior to the start of the new term. 
 
Fundraising 
 
The FOSS raised an exceptional £1138.53 over the various Christmas events this year.  Once again – it is 
difficult for me to express in words how much FOSS’s support means to us at the school.  Of course, their 
events wouldn’t be successful without your support too - diolch yn fawr iawn pawb! 
 
Whole School Visit – Pantomime 
 
We had a fantastic visit to the Boulevard Theatre in Milford Haven to watch ‘Dick Whittington’ on Tuesday.  
We are very grateful to the FOSS for providing pupils with a drink and some popcorn to enjoy during the 
show.  Of course, they also provided significant financial support to help us heavily subsidise the visit. 
 
Key Dates 
 
January 
 
Monday 8th January INSET Day – School Closed to Pupils 
 
Tuesday 9th January First Day of the Spring Term 
 
We will provide you with a list of key events for the spring term within the first week back after the 
Christmas break. 
 
Celebration Video 
 
Congratulations to all of our Stars of the Week, those who were presented with a Headteacher’s award and 
our Cymro a Cymraes yr Wythnos.  I hope you enjoy our weekly video showing these pupils and, of course, 
some of the wonderful learning which has taken place across the school this week. 
 
Celebration Video – Friday 22nd December 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 
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https://www.j2e.com/sageston-cp-school/Mr+Welch/Videos+2023+24/221223/Weekly+Celebration+Video+9.mp4

